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Dear ______________ 
 
We want to thank you again for praying for our family and ministry.  The Lord has blessed us with 
a good start this year in mission conferences.  We were back with the Pine Bluff Baptist Church in 
Albany, Georgia; the Gantt Street Baptist Church in Cayce, South Carolina; and the Wayside 
Baptist Church in Hillsborough, North Carolina.  It was a joy also to attend the International Fel-
lowship of Fundamental Baptists at the Tabernacle Baptist Church in Orlando, Florida.  The 
preaching was outstanding, and we had the opportunity to see many pastors that we have not 
seen in a long time.  Pastor Danny Edwards invited us to a mission’s conference at the Bemis 
Road Baptist Church.  This was our first opportunity to be with these good folks.  We praise the 
Lord for a good week with some great missionary families. 
 
The Lord has been good to bless us with safe travel from place to place.  We are so encouraged 
when we meet people around the country that pray for us regularly.  We are often reminded of His 
grace and care as we witness many accidents while we travel. 
 
Thank you also for your continued prayers for World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission.  The 
Lord has given us a wonderful team of missionaries, office workers and board members.  These 
dear folks faithfully labor day after day in the service of our Lord.  We pray that the Lord will send 
others to labor together with us in this world outreach.  A few days ago we had the joy of being in 
a mission’s conference with the Paul Zimmer family.  These dear folks have labored in Yap for a 
term, and plan to return in May of this year.  It is a blessing to see how the Lord has blessed their 
ministry, and He has added to their team.  They are just one example of the choice servants that 
the Lord has privileged us to work with. 
 
Mrs. Whetstone and I trust that the Lord will bless you and your service for the souls of men. 
 
In His Service, 
 
  
Danny A. Whetstone 


